NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Senator Dilan Congratulats President of the Brooklyn Academy of
Music (BAM)

MARTIN MALAVE DILAN  March 31,2009

Senator Dilan congratulated Karen Brooks Hopkins, President of the Brooklyn Academy of

Music (BAM), on her new post as a member of the 16-member Board of Regents.



